
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Memory of Mr. Nobuaki Okuhara 
 

It is with great sorrow we inform 
you that Mr. Nobuaki Okuhara, 
Lincoln University alumni and 
former employee, passed away on 
November 16th, 2018. 
 

Administration, faculty, and 
students of Lincoln University 
express their condolences to 
Mr. Okuhara’s family. 


